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Konrad Jackson

From: Larry Cash <lcash@best-yet.net>
Sent: Tuesday, March 04, 2025 7:32 PM
To: Sen. Jesse Bjorkman
Subject: Support SB54

Senator Bjorkman, Chair  
Labor & Commerce Committee  
 
Dear Senator Bjorkman,  
  
As an Alaska architect, I’m writing to ask your support for SB54 to extend the AELS Board and create 
registration for interior designers. 
  
I have worked with interior designers qualified by education, experience, and national examination, who 
are capable of providing their own non-structural interior construction documents within their scope of 
work. So I support establishing interior design registration with permitting privileges as provided in SB54. 
  
Thank you for your support. 
Sincerely, 
  
  
Larry S. Cash, Architect, FAIA 
2265 Arcadia Drive 
Anchorage, AK 99517 
 
 


